
From: Nohe Garcia <XXXXXXXXXX@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 9:25 PM 
To: David.S.Clark@usace.army.mil
Subject: Nogales target range clean up.

Hello David, clean up of contamination resulting from the use of the target range by Border 
Patrol and CBP has to be 100% of the area contaminated! 
Loosing our health or life is not an option! Breathing, drinking or eating poison is unthinkable 
because of a contamination caused by Federal agents! 
We ask that you reconsider the scope of the clean up and 100% of the area contaminated gets 
cleaned. 

Sincerely, 

Nohe Garcia  


